
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear Mawnan Families,  

We have enjoyed another wonderful week at school this week and it has 

been such a joy having the whole school together again. The children have 

adapted seamlessly to this adjustment and they are really enjoying rekindling 

and forming new friendships. We are all delighted that the weather has 

remained dry, that it is getting warmer and we hope it continues!  

The classrooms have continued to buzz as the children are enthusiastically 

progressing through this half term’s exciting learning expeditions. More 

information about this half term’s expeditions can be found here: 

https://www.mawnanschool.com/web/oppie_class/546651 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events                            Attendance   
                           

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Using our God-given gifts to let our light shine  

Friday 6th May 2022 

Please put these dates in your diaries: 

 

May 2022 

9th-15th: Mental Health Week: Loneliness 

11th-13th: Year 4 & 5 School Camp 

19th: Oppie class Trip to Trebah 

30th May – Friday 3rd June- Half Term 

 

June 2022 

6th, 7th, 8th: School Closure Days 

9th: Return to School 

28th: Pico & Fusion trip to Truro Museum 

29th June – 1st July: Year 6 School Camp 

 

 

 

 

This week, three of our classes reached our 

attendance target of 98% this week.  

Oppie –  95.83%         5 - late 

Topper –  99.17%  1 - late 

Pico –   99.14% 1 - late 

Fusion –  98.28% 1 – late 

Dart –   95.83% 0 - late 

Well done Topper Class for having the highest 

attendance this week.  

 

 

 

Parish of Mawnan 

https://www.mawnanschool.com/web/oppie_class/546651


 
 

Year 6 SATs 

Next week is a very important week for our Year 6 children, as they will be 

sitting their SATs tests. We would all like to wish these exceptional young 

people the very best of luck. These children have continued to impress us this 

year with their exemplary behaviour, commitment to learning and their 

desire to always do their very best. They are incredibly well prepared for their 

SATs because they have worked so hard throughout their educational 

journey at Mawnan.  

Year 6, I am very proud of you and I know that you will all be using your God-

given gifts to let your light shine!  

I would also like to express my sincere thanks to our Year 6 team Miss Prosser 

and Mrs Moon for ensuring that Dart Class are ready and confident for next 

week and for ensuring that the children have continued to receive their rich 

and exciting curriculum.  

 

 

 



 
 

8:45 

Thank you all for supporting the slighter earlier closing of the gates this week. 

This transition has been very smooth thanks to your cooperation and it has 

been very beneficial for the children. Classroom doors open at 8:40am and 

the gates close at 8:45am. 

 

 

Bon Voyage!  

Next week is also a very exciting week for our Year 4 and Year 5 children as 

they are off to camp. Due to the closure of Porthpean they are going slightly 

further afield this year to Barton Hall in Torquay. These lucky children have 

three days of adventure, laughter and memory making to look forward to.  

Wishing you all the very best for a wonderful time and many thanks to our 

staff team and parent volunteer for making this trip possible.  

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/barton-

hall 

Please note that there will be reduced parking on Wednesday morning as 

the coach for camp will be parked outside the school gates.  

 

 On Wednesday 11th May there will be NO PARKING in the 

bay outside of school before or during morning school drop 

off. This is due to the coach needing access to load up for 

the Year 4 & 5 Residential. We thank you for your 

cooperation. 

 

 

Reception 2022 

We have recently been allocated our new reception cohort for September 

2022 and we wanted to let you know that we currently have few spaces. If 

you know someone with a child who is due to start school in September 

please ask them to get in contact if they’d like to join Mawnan School. 

 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/barton-hall
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/barton-hall


 
 

Fundraising 

We would like to say a huge well 

done to Flo. On Saturday, Flo did a 

fantastic job making and selling her 

chocolate flapjacks and raised £38 

for the DEC Ukraine appeal. 

 

 

 

 

Garden Sale 

Last Saturday Zinnia and Lucy held a Plant sale in the 

Village Square. They managed to raise an incredible 

£300 in aid of Mawnan School Nature Garden. We 

would like to thank the parents and members of the 

community who supported this event and bought 

plants. We would also like to say an enormous thanks 

to Zinnia and Lucy for all the hard work, time and 

knowledge they bring to our amazing School garden! 

 

 

Makaton sign of the week 

Makaton symbol and sign for ‘How are you’ 

 


